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RIDGEWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 

Hello Ridgewood Neighbors:  

The purpose of this Newsletter is to inform the members of the proposed new Board 

of  Directors.  Board members are limited to a two year term with three members to 

replace on the even years and two members on the odd years.  The following residents 

have volunteered to occupy the following positions, due to term expirations: 

 

• President:  Sandy Tibbets (replacing John Banke) 

• Vice President:  Sandy Fisher (replacing Sandy Tibbets) 

• Secretary:  Carol Dolan 

• Treasurer:  Dave Palmer 

• Member-At-Large:  Ralph Legg  

• Architectural Review Chair: Marty Gerbasi, Karen Hebert & Sandy Fisher 

• Webmaster:  Don Nester 

• Ridgettes:  Carole Robinson 

• CC&R Committee Chair:  Bim Hastings 

• Propane:  Ralph Legg 

• Block Captains Chair:  Scott Gray 

 

If there are no objections to the above, the proposed new Board Members will 

serve the RNA.  If there are any objections, please use this link “Email the RNA 

Board“ to send your comments or suggestions to the RNA Board. 

 

🎃  FALL GET TOGETHER -- MEET YOUR NEIGBORS  👻 
 

It may be short notice, but Friday, October 27, 2017  from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. (weather 

permitting – event will be cancelled if it is raining), there will be an outside block 

party/get together for Ridgewood.  Please bring a finger food and your favorite 

beverage to share.  The Event will be held outside at Fleetwood Court.  Tables and 

chairs will be provided.   

 

mailto:cdandmd@yahoo.com
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There is a need for Block Captains in Blocks 5 & 10 (see website for Block Map). 

Block Captain primary responsibilities are to welcome new neighbors to the 

neighborhood and to communicate any important information to their assigned 

homeowners.  Properties assigned to each Block Captain include those next door 

neighbors and between 11-16 surrounding properties.  If you are interested in 

volunteering, please contact Scott Gray at twobears7623@sbcglobal.net 

 

The Board is trying to update its records so if you know of a new resident (maybe a 

new neighbor), please contact Don Nester at donnester2@gmail.com or Dave 

Palmer at dpalmer348@aol.com so that we may include them in future mailings. 

 

Dues for the year 2018 are now due.  Attached is an application you can bring to 

our Fall Gathering or mail your $10.00 to the Ridgewood Neighborhood 

Association, c/o Dave Palmer, 16464 Crestridge Ave., Sonora, CA. 95370. 

 

Residents are welcome and encouraged to attend the Board Meetings which are 

posted in our website. 

Many, many thanks to Don Nester for maintaining and improving our Ridgewood 

Neighborhood Association website.  If you have any corrections, please contact Don.   

 

Ridgettes News by Carole Robinson 

 
We are looking for more hostesses for the year.  It is the hostess's choice whether 

to have a Pot Luck Luncheon or go to a local restaurant.  Let me know by email 

caroleandre@sbcglobal.net or by phone: 588-9519.  Also, if you have any 

questions or concerns, please call.   Thanks!   

 🌷Robin Ronan is hosting a Ridgette Outing Saturday, November 18.  It will be 

a visit to the Duarte Poinsettia Farm in Hughson with lunch to follow at the 

Fruityard in Modesto.  They will meet at 9:15 at Willow Springs and leave at 9:30.  

Please RSVP to either Robin (533-4683) or Carole (588-9519). 

 

 

  

Proposed New Board of Directors 

Sandy Tibbets, President  532-2453 

Sandy Fisher, Vice President 532-3306 

Carol Dolan, Secretary  588-8825 

Dave Palmer, Treasurer 352-6157 

Ralph Legg, Member at Large 533-4228 

Architectural Review 

Marty Gerbasi, Chairperson 588-1589 

Sandy Fisher 532-3306 

Karen Hebert (408) 838-0902 

 

Committee Chairman 

Propane:  Ralph Legg 533-4228 

Ridgettes:  Carole Robinson 588-9519 

Webmaster:  Don Nester 588-0782 

Block Captain/Neighborhood Watch 

Scott Gray - 533-4880 

CC&R Committee Chairperson 

Bim Hastings 533-0606 
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       Ridgewood Neighborhood Association 
 c/o 16464 Crestridge Ave.,  
 Sonora, CA. 95370 

 

RNA Membership Renewal 

ANNUAL DUES 

The 2018 dues are due. Your dues pay for postage, printing, annual meeting party expenses, award gifts, 
special circumstance gifts (hospitalization and condolence), and Ridgewood web site fees. 

 

NAME________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS_____________________________________________________________ 

LOT #__________ 

TELEPHONE__________________________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS_______________________________________________________ 

 

$10 CASH/CHECK ENCLOSED________________________ 

 

Make the check payable to “Ridgewood Neighborhood Association” and mail to:  Ridgewood Neighborhood 

Association, c/o 16464 Crestridge Ave., Sonora, CA. 95370 

 


